
Harvest Appeal 
7th October 2018 

 

“For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a 
stranger and you welcomed me.” (Matthew 25:35) 

 
This year we will be supporting Godalming Foodbank, The Cellar in Godalming and the 

Salvation Army in Guildford who support the street homeless.  
 

In particular, recipients would be grateful for: 
 

 Coffee 

 Long life milk 

 Tinned meals e.g. stew, pies, etc. 

 Tinned Tuna 

 Tinned Soup 

 Tinned Vegetables 

 Tinned Fruit 

 Mashed potato powder 

 Biscuits (particularly chocolate!) 

 Multi packs of crisps 

 Cleaning products  

 Washing powder 

 Toiletries 

 Baby products 
 

Tins with ring pulls would be great if possible, particularly for those living on the street.  
Smaller size items are preferred as recipients can have more variety in their parcel and 

can carry them more easily. They may not have a car.   
 

Boxes for donations will be at the back of the church in Busbridge and Hambledon and in 
the school hall at the Contemporary service.  

 
We are very grateful for any donations you feel able to give –Thank you very much!  

 
Food poverty affects many people on our doorstep, not just those living rough. Those on 
low incomes can struggle to make ends meet. Universal Credit, the new benefits system, 

is coming to Surrey this Autumn and people may have to wait up to 5 weeks for their 
money to come through. Foodbanks have seen a 50% increase in use in areas where 

universal credit has been rolled out already.  
 

Please pray for people struggling financially and for organisations and volunteers helping 
those in need. 


